Temple Israel’s Social Action Committee brings back

¢ OPERATION BACKPACKS

Supplying backpacks filled with school supplies to the children
who are graduating from the Head Start Program here at Temple Israel.

With the financial hardships caused by COVID, I know these backpacks will be very much appreciated
by the Head Start students and their families.
I'hope that each one of you will help us give these children a gift that will help make
their new school year experience a pleasant one.

We present each student with a backpack containing a pencil box, pencils, colored pencils, markers, a ruler,
a pencil sharpener, children's scissors, glue sticks, an eraser, notebooks and folders.
We also accept new and unused, school supplies, please give generously!

Mail or drop off your contribution checks made out to Temple Israel
and write "Attention: Social Action-Operation Backpacks” on the front of the envelope.

If you would like to join us for the graduation ceremony and see children receive the backpacks,
as we have done in the past, please let me know.
Attendance at the graduation ceremony will depend on the Covid rules at the time of the event.

Thank you so much for your help. Please call me with any questions or arrangements.
Pamela Rogozin
Social Action
917-607-0782




